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Hi Ken,

Sean Galbraith <sgalbraith@proliferategroup.com>

July-11-13 5:25 PM

Ken Bennett

Dennis Lever - Wellington; Ken Roth; Susan Fielding; Wayne Stokley; Jerry Schmidt;
Karen Landry; Donna Tremblay; spectrum.cwod@ic.gc.ca; Daniel@proliferategroup.com;
Edwina Bennett (Edwina.Bennett@ugdsb.on.ca)

Re: C4328 Question Related to Rogers Response

We have reviewed the information provided, and today were on-site with the landlord to walk the area and see if
moving the proposed installation would be possible to the areas you suggested.

Unfortunately, relocating the proposed installation to the areas indicated, and the associated road to access it, would
cause too much disruption to the ongoing farming operations in the field to be acceptable to the landlord and is not a
viable alternative. As a compromise, Rogers is agreeable to moving it to the northeast along the property line to the
extent possible (another 20-30m perhaps), however, as you may know there is a wet area near the stand of trees
coming out from the property line and we have to locate at least 30m from its surrounding stable top of bank.

All the best,

Sean Galbraith, MCIP, RPP
Municipal Affairs Manager



